
 

 
 

Project # SANDTWOBR | Borough: Manhattan | Date Issued: 04/12/2023 

The Brooklyn Bridge – Montgomery Coastal Resilience (BMCR) Project is an initiative to 
provide long-term flood protection on the south side of Manhattan. 

Closure of Pedestrian 
Walkway from Dover Street 
to Catherine Slip  
Starting the week of April 22, 2024 
ongoing until further notice 
 
Due to congestion of construction equipment inside the fencing 
along the esplanade between Dover St. and Catherine Slip, the 
contractor must close the pedestrian path. Please use the 
sidewalk on the southbound side of South Street as an 
alternative, crossing at Dover St. and Catherine Slip. 
 

 
Questions? ¿Preguntas? 问题? 
BMCR Community Construction Liaison (CCL) | Email: bmcr.ccl@gmail.com 
Marsha Guido, 347-538-4266 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become necessary to change some scheduled 
work locations and operations. During non-construction hours or emergency situations, please contact the New York City Government 
Services and Information Hotline at 311 or Universal Emergency Number 911. 
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